
 

 

 

October 20, 2021 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor 

Plot No. C/1, ‘G’ Block 

Bandra-Kurla Complex 

Bandra (East) 

Mumbai – 400 051 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

Sub.: Disclosure under Regulation 51(2) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 read with Part B of schedule III 

  

The Reserve Bank of India (RBI) vide its Circular No. DoS. CO.ARG/SEC.01/08.91.001/2021-

22 dated April 27, 2021, has issued “Guidelines for Appointment of Statutory Central Auditors 

(SCAs) / Statutory Auditors (SAs) of Commercial Banks (excluding RRBs), UCBs and Non-

Banking Financial Companies (“NBFCs”) (including HFCs) (“RBI Guidelines”). The said RBI 

Guidelines are applicable with effect from FY 2021-22 and onwards. However, NBFCs 

(including HFCs) have the flexibility to adopt them from the second half of FY 2021-22.  

 

In view of the same, we wish to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company at its 

meeting held on October 19, 2021:     

 

 Took note of the letter dated October 19, 2021, received from B S R & Co. LLP (“BSR”), 

Chartered Accountants (“BSR”) (ICAI Firm Registration Number: 101248W/W-100022) 

communicating that they would be resigning as the Statutory Auditors of the Company, 

with effect from November 12, 2021, in view of their ineligibility to continue as Statutory 

Auditors of the Company, upon the completion of the stipulated tenure of 3 years as per 

the said RBI Guidelines. A copy of the letter intimating their resignation is enclosed 

herewith as Annexure.  

  

 Based on the recommendation of the Audit Committee, approved the appointment of 

Mukund M. Chitale & Co. (ICAI Firm Registration Number: 106655W) as the Statutory 

Auditors of the Company with effect from November 12, 2021, subject to approval of the 

Members.     

 

The Audit Committee and Board of Directors at their respective meetings held on October 19, 

2021 placed on record their appreciation for the services rendered by BSR during their tenure 

as Statutory Auditors of the Company.    

 



 

 

 

 

Request you to please take the above on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Tata Cleantech Capital Limited 

 

 

 

Rajesh Gosia 

Company Secretary 

Encl: as above 

CC: IDBI Trusteeship Services Limited  

Asian Building, Ground Floor,  

17, R. Kamani Marg, Ballard Estate,  

Mumbai – 400 001 
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